
Join us for a public meeting:
Proposed Hyatt Hotel in 
Pittsburgh Athletic Association’s parking lot

Monday, March 9, 2015 
7pm
Pittsburgh Athletic Association
4215 Fifth Avenue

See plans for a proposed Hyatt Hotel 
in Pittsburgh Athletic Association’s 
parking lot and offer your thoughts 
and input. 

Contact wwilson@opdc.org 
or 412.621.7863 ext. 15 for 
more information Bigelow Blvd towards Fifth Avenue Perspective of 

the proposed Hyatt Hotel


